
Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 3:58 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Suzanne May 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Hi, I’m never one to complain and always roll with inflation, however being as we’re in a pandemic right 
now and I’m unable to work (laid off) due to Covid at our company along with over 3000 other 
employees. My concern is that it is difficult enough to pay bills. PLEASE DON’T RAISE the prices of 
distribution it’s hard enough of a struggle, I don’t have an extra $ 2.81 at the end of the month.  
 
-- Attachment -- 
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